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Treasurer’s Report for April 24, 2016 

There was no Financial Committee meeting for the month of April. 

 

 2015-16 HGMC Memberships 

o As of April 17, 2016 there are still one HGMC singer hat has not paid any dues for the current season 

(James Mitchell).   

o As of April 17, 2016 there are still two singers (Tom Lynes & Bill Sprout) that need to make final 

payments on their 2015-16 season dues ranging from $50 to $75. 

o As of April 17, 2016 there is one HGMC board member that has not made the additional $100 

payment (reminder that board members’ dues are $200/year.) 

 

 Budget Planning for 2016-17 Season 

o As of the writing of this report (April 17, 2016) I have received no word from any committee chairs in 

regards to their budgetary needs for 2016-17 except for grants from Jeff and the two fundraiser 

events from Eddie.  If I do not have this information by May 1, 2016, then I will simply have to 

use my best guess based on last year’s figures and the committees will be stuck with what is 

set by the treasurer. 

 

 GALA 2016 Updates 

o On March 23, 2016 the following items were purchased for the GALA 2016 event: 

o Street Banner - $150.00 

o Rehearsal Space (1 hour) - $60.00 

o Audio Recording - $90.00 

o I attended the GALA Webinar on April 5, 2016 to learn more about uploading all the necessary 

documentation to make sure our Chorus is compliant with all copyright issues and also to upload our 

performance set.  All of the following items need to be completed as of April 30, 2016 on the 

Integra Planner.  I have not been able to complete this as noted below: 

o Performance Set – I have all this information from Adam 

o Copyright information – I am still in need of this documentation from Adam 

 2 signed permission forms from Adam for his unpublished works (Susquehanna and 

Chaps in Chaps) 

  3 permission forms or authorizations from publishes for the three arranged pieces 

(Cross Over the Bridge, Always on My Mind, and Jolene) 

 

 All treasurer reports are attached. 

 

Respectfully submitted to the board by Kevin Wagner, HGMC Treasurer, on April 17, 2016. 


